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Kimberly Smith, co-chair of the firm's nationwide Private Equity practice, will participate in a panel
discussion on "Cross-Border and Other Hot Topics in Private Equity M&A" at 10:30 a.m. (CT) on
Friday, September 15 at the ABA's 2017 Business Law Section Annual Meeting. The Meeting will
involve a variety of programs and networking events related to business law.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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